MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING

Tri-Valley Regional Occupational Program
And

Livermore Valley Joint Unified School District

September 11, 2024

This is a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) between the Tri-Valley Regional Occupational
Program (TVROP) and Livermore Valley Joint Unified School District in regard to a joint teaching

contract for six (6) career pathway sections.

All instructors must have the appropriate CTE Credential in the subject stated below for

reimbursement:

e TVROP will pay .17 FTE (2 sections) of Dorothy Morallos (LHS) Honors Civil
Engineering and Architecture, $24,403.03.

e TVROP will pay .17 FTE (2 sections) of David Carter (LHS) Cyber Security ICT
Essentials 1, $27,356.84.

e TVROP will pay .17 FTE (2 sections) of Jason Carroll (LHS) Machine Tools 1
and 2, $14,820.25.

The estimated total cost to Tri-Valley Regional Occupational Program for all sections listed
above, including statutory benefits, is estimated to not exceed $66,580.12 for the 2024 — 2025

school year.

Livermore Valley Joint Unified School District will invoice Tri-Valley Regional Occupational
Program quarterly with the final invoice by June 28, 2025.
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